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PROTECTING NEW ZEALAND'S BORDER

4 February 2022 Ref: OIA 22-004

Scott

By email: fyi-request-18207-4f3110ae@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Scott
Request for information under the Official Information Act

Thank you for your email, dated 17 January 2022, to the New Zealand Customs Service
(Customs) via the FYI website, in which you request the following information under the
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

“I would like to make a request for a copy of the following document:

Review of the Integrated Targeting and Operations Centre (Simon Murdoch, July
2016).”

In response to your request, please find attached a copy of the document requested.

Please note that Customs proactively releases responses to Official Information Act requests
on our website. As such, we may publish this response on our website after we have sent it
to you. Your name and contact details will be removed.

If you have any queries about this response, please contact the Correspondence, Reviews
and Ministerial Servicing team at OIA@customs.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

\7}‘9/’7

Debbie Kay
Manager, Correspondence, Reviews and Ministerial Servicing
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